
          
6th November 2018 

Dear Parent 
 

November is dedicated to the Holy Souls 
 
Y4 Class Mass 
We welcome you to join our Y4L (Miss Horton) children at their class mass on Friday, 9th November.  Please 
join the children and their families for this wonderful occasion. 
 
Amendment to dates sent out on 16th October: 
Please note that 7th December should read Y4F class mass not class assembly.  Sorry for any confusion this 
may have caused. The annual mass/assembly rota which is on the website has been agreed with Fr John 
and this is what stands.     
 
Questionnaire 
Thank you to those who returned the parent questionnaire.  We shall be collating the information and will 
provide the results and our address to some of the comments that require clarity. We will do our best, where 
feasible, to initiate some action points.   
 
Winter Uniform 
The children should now be wearing their winter uniform i.e. shirts/blouses and ties.  Also, please remind 
children to wear coats as the days begin to get so much colder. Thank you.   
 
School Fund 
Thank you to all who give monthly to our ‘Gift Aid’ Account.  We ask for parents to provide £15 per family 
which has not increased over many years.  Please make every effort to support us along with those who 
already give regularly and generously.  Please send your school fund into Mrs Shepherd via your child’s 
teacher.  Any cheques should be made payable to ‘St Mary’s School Fund’.  Thank you.     
 

A November Reflection  

Those who die in grace  

go no further from us than God,  

and God is very near. 

 
PTA Meeting – to prepare for parish Christmas Fayre. 
Meeting tonight, in the school hall at 6pm.  Please come along and join us as we support the parish and 
build up community. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
H M Cusack 
Headteacher 
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